
 

 

 

ParentPay News 

Introduction of ParentPay at Wold Academy 

 

As from Monday 19th March, Wold Academy will be introducing a cashless system in school 

for making payments for Breakfast Club, School Meals, After School Club and trips or other 

activities that require a payment.  This will be taken via an online payment facility called 

ParentPay.   

ParentPay allows parents to pay quickly and securely for Breakfast Clubs, School Meals, 

After School Clubs and other activities.  You can pay securely online with a debit or credit 

card, or if you still wish to make payments by cash you can do this in one of the 30,000 

PayPoint stores across the UK.  Local stores in our area include: 

 T J Supermarket, 193 Wold Road 

 J Sainsbury’s, 252 Wold Road 

 John Turnbull, 222 Willerby Road 

 Rispins Foodmarket, 326-328 Priory Road 

 

If you require a PayPoint card to pay for school meals, please contact the school office as 

soon as possible.  Your ParentPay account will hold an electronic record of your payments, 

and your balance will be updated on a daily basis.  It’s simple, safe, convenient and means 

that your child will no longer need to carry cash into school.  

A letter will be sent home next week to each pupil, with more details, which will have a 

username and password for you to activate your account. 

Please do not hesitate to speak to us if you require any help during the transition to 

ParentPay. 

 

 


